
Bonduel Elementary School  

Early Childhood Education Program 

3K Program 
 

The School District of Bonduel is excited to announce beginning January 15th, we will 
be accepting registrations for our all day every day 3K Program for the 2025-2026 
school year! This no cost program conveniently takes place in the Bonduel Elementary 
School and will follow the school calendar with one Friday off per month for our Little 
Bears Play Group. Children will enjoy a safe, fun, play-based curriculum with music, 
art, snack, and stories while growing confidence and independence in a school setting. 
Children must be 3 years old by September 1st, 2025, and potty trained prior to 
attending 3K. The certified staff is experienced in providing high quality Early 
Childhood education, in a safe and nurturing environment. Parents must provide 
transportation to and from school, however, a 3K student who has an older sibling will 
be allowed to ride the bus. 
 
Because a limited number of students are allowed, out of district 3K students will be 
placed on a waiting list and families will be notified before the end of the current school 
year as to their enrollment status in our 3K program. Out of district applications are 
due May 5th, 2025. Any out of district applications submitted after May 5th will be 
subject to administrative review. 

 
We encourage families interested in touring our 3K program to attend one of our 
monthly Little Bears Play Groups where families will have an opportunity to talk with 
the 3K teachers, see a classroom, and ask any questions you may have. For more 
information or to enroll your child in the program, please call 715-758- 4850 Ext. 820 
or check out our website at www.bonduel.k12.wi.us. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.bonduel.k12.wi.us/

